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February 17th, 2023 
 
Tim Teddy, Director of Community Development 
City of Columbia 
701 E. Broadway 
Columbia, MO 65201 
 
RE: Case No. 49-2023 and 50-2023 
  
Dear Mr. Teddy,  
 
On behalf of Kanco, LLC, we would like to formally request a tabling for the for the rezoning 
request for 30.6 acres at the intersection of New Haven Rd. and Lenoir St., and final preliminary 
plat at South Rock subdivision. This is currently scheduled for the Planning and Zoning 
Commission Meeting on February 23rd, 2023. We would like to request a tabling to the May 4th, 
2023 meeting.   
 
This will allow time to address details of the plans with MoDOT. 
 
Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns regarding this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
A Civil Group, LLC 

 
Lara Florea 


